

Bureau of Child Health 8930 Stanford Blvd | Columbia, MD 21045 410.313.7500 - Voice/Relay 410.313.7502 - Fax 1.866.313.6300 - Toll Free

Maura J. Rossman, M.D., Health Officer

INFORMATION LETTER FOR VISION AND HEARING SCREENING

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Howard County Health Department and HCPSS School Health Services support your student's academic success by providing vision and hearing screenings at your child's school. These screenings are required by Maryland State Law.

Screenings are provided to the following students:

- All newly entering students to the state of Maryland that don't have a record of prior vision and hearing screening within the last 12 months
- Students in Pre-K or Kindergarten, 1st and 8th grades

If your child has glasses, please make sure that he or she wears them on the screening day.

Your child will receive these screenings unless you object for religious reasons. Please send a letter to your child's school health room if you choose to opt out of the Health Department screenings.

If your child does not pass either the vision or hearing screen, you will receive a letter from his or her school notifying you of this result. It is then recommended that you take your child to have his or her vision evaluated by an eye care specialist or that you contact your child's medical provider for a referral to an audiologist for a complete hearing evaluation.

A vision screening does not take the place of a comprehensive eye exam.

Should you have any questions, please contact your school nurse or the Vision and Hearing Program Supervisor at 410-313-7210. If you need information about the Maryland Children's Health Insurance Program, please contact the Howard County Health Department at 410-313-5845.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Douge', MD, MPH, FAAP Medical Director, Bureau of Child Health Kerrie Wagaman, RN, MSN Coordinator of Health Services

Website: www.hchealth.org Facebook: www.facebook.com/hocohealth Twitter: @HoCoHealth



Bureau of Child Health 8930 Stanford Blvd | Columbia, MD 21045 410.313.7500 - Voice/Relay 410.313.7502 - Fax 1.866.313.6300 - Toll Free

Maura J. Rossman, M.D., Health Officer

Howard County Health Department

INFORMATION LETTER FOR VISION AND HEARING SCREENING

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Howard County Health Department and your child's school support your student's academic success by providing vision and hearing screenings at your child's school. These screenings are required by Maryland State Law.

Screenings are provided to the following students;

- All newly entering students to the state of Maryland that do not have a record of prior vision and hearing screening within the last 12 months
- Students in Pre-K or Kindergarten, 1st and 8th grades

If your child has glasses, please make sure that he or she wears them on the screening day.

Your child will receive these screenings unless you object for religious reasons. Please send a letter to your child's school if you choose to opt out of the Health Department screenings.

If your child does not pass either the vision or hearing screen, you will receive a letter from his or her school notifying you of this result. It is then recommended that you take your child to have his or her vision evaluated by an eye care specialist or that you contact your child's medical provider for a referral to an audiologist for a complete hearing evaluation.

A vision screening does not take the place of a comprehensive eye exam.

Should you have any questions, please contact your school nurse or the Vision and Hearing Program Supervisor at 410-313-7210. If you need information about the Maryland Children's Health Insurance Program, please contact the Howard County Health Department at 410-313-5845.

Sincerely,

Jacquela Donyé

Jacqueline Douge', MD, MPH, FAAP

Medical Director, Bureau of Child Health

Howard County Health Department

Website: www.hchealth.org Facebook: www.facebook.com/hocohealth Twitter: @HoCoHealth